Dear Colleagues

Let me inform you that from 2004 all the IDSF licensed adjudicators will have to meet certain conditions to be able to renew the license.

You are aware that until now there were no conditions for renewal. There were many IDSF adjudicators who regulary attended the IDSF Adjudicators Congresses, but unfortunately there were also many who felt that that is not necessary, because there was no obligation to do so.

We are reforming the licensing system and the first step was to impose certain conditions for new applicants for the IDSF license.

The second step is that all the existing IDSF adjudicators will have to meet the following conditions :

-attend minimum 1 IDSF Adjudicators Congress in the period from 01.01.2004 to 31.12.2005.

- pass the basic English Language test .
As the education IDSF is providing is conducted in English, we have to make sure that the our licenced adjudicators have at least a basic knowledge of the English language.

If they meet this requirements they will be able to renew the license for the period of next two years. ( 2006, 2007 )

Natasa Ambroz

IDSF Education Director
